25 FEB 1949
Dear 812"

5.4, "GORADY"

It is noted from your survey reports dated September 27, 1948, that there
are two sets of load line certificates on board., Since the owners have decided
not $0 send the ship to the West Indies you might be good emough to return the
load line certificate and certified copy (endorsed for West Indian Service) to this
office for cancellation, as it is most irregulaer for a ship to have two valid
certificates for different services on board at the same time.

Yours faithfully,

‘G.H- Gl-l' ﬂl" 1N C
De MoQueen, Esqs, SRCFEDARY LI\ '
SOUTHAMPTONe v :




